
 

  

 
Friday 23rd February 2024  

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Nursery and Reception 1:1 Reading Sessions  

 

Following on from today`s watch me learn guided reading sessions, we would like to invite you into 

school to observe your child reading alongside the class teacher.  

The class teacher will model the types of questions that we ask the children when reading and, in 

reception, how we support the children to develop their use of phonics when reading.  

 

These sessions, lasting about 10 minutes, will take place on Monday 4th March and Tuesday 5th March 

as detailed below; 

 

Monday 4th March 9.30am to 11.20am – Reception 

Monday 4th March 1.00pm to 3.00pm – Nursery 

Tuesday 5th March 9.00am to 3.00pm – Nursery & Reception 

 

Please log in to Schoolcloud to book an appointment time.  

 
Thank you for your continued support and partnership.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
Mrs Stonier 

Assistant Principal 
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